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Issue 18 – w.e. 18.5.18 

Changes to the newsflash….an update 
 

We explained last week that we were going to trial uploading the newsflash onto Class Dojo 
School Story rather than send home paper copies.  Unfortunately, listening to feedback we 
have received, this does not appear to work as it seems to be difficult to enlarge on screen 
through the app.  So instead, we would like to use emails to send it home directly to you.  A 
letter was sent home during the week to ask for a current email address.  If you have not sent it 
back to school, and would like to receive the newsflash this way,  please can you return the 
information as soon as possible so we can update our records.  We will continue to upload it 
onto the school website. 

 

Karen Ratcliff 
Head of School 
 

 

Key dates  Next half term 
21.5.18 – Deaf Awareness Week 
25.5.18 – Finish for Half Term 
4.6.18 – Back to School 
11.6.18 – English Open Day 
19.6.18 – Sports Day 
22.6.18 – Reserve Sports Day 
6.7.18 – INSET day 
 
 

Aiming High, Succeeding Together…… 

This week’s whole school aTTendance 

ATTENDANCE: 94.93%     +     1.57% below target 
We have set a target of 96.5% 
 

Deaf awareness week 
Next week is our school Deaf Awareness 
Week, please ask your children to share their 
learning with you. 

Ninja Maths success….. 
 

Mr Washington would like to say a very big 
well done to MuEn in his class – Wonderful 
Woodpeckers.  He has just completed all his 
times tables up to 12x.  Well done MuEn, a 
fabulous achievement! 

Summer fair 
Just a reminder the school Summer Fair is on 
Wednesday 13th June from 3.45 until 4.45pm  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
. 

Safeguarding 
 

Now that the warmer weather seems to be 
here to stay – for now anyway – please can 
we ask that your child brings a named water 
bottle to school so that they can access water 
throughout the day.  Can we also ask that it is 
just water in the bottle.   

Year 6 SATs 
A big well done to our Year 6 for their 
resilience and hard work this week during 
their SATs tests.  All the grown-ups were very 
proud of them. 

Names in clothes 
As we are now finally seeing some sunshine 
please can we ask that your child’s name is 
written in their school jumper or cardigan and 
in sun hats etc that they bring to school.  This 
will reduce the chances of wrong jumpers 
being brought home. 


